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Question: 
 
3. With regard to a summons issued by Commissioner Bret Walker to compel the 
attendance of a Department of Agriculture Biosecurity Officer at the Special Commissioner 
Inquiry into the Ruby Princess: 
a. When was the Minister first made aware of the summons? 
b. Was the Minister asked for his view on Departmental officers attending the Inquiry? 
c. Did the Minister discuss the summons with any of his Ministerial colleagues? If so, when?  
 
 
Answer: 
The Department notified the Minister for Health’s Office of the summons issued to a 
Biosecurity Officer from the Department of Agriculture, Water and the Environment on 
7 July 2020. The Department did not seek the Minister’s view on the attendance of a 
Department of Agriculture Biosecurity Officer at the Special Commission of Inquiry. The 
Department is not aware of what, if any, discussions the Minister may have had with any 
Ministerial colleagues.  
 
 


